
Take the entire Fifty/Fifty course remotely! 



Interest in the Fifty/Fifty online course 
continues to grow throughout Sweden.

Over 160 clubs and federations have already 
registered. Several clubs are currently 
taking the sessions remotely in video 
meetings instead of together in the 

boardroom. 
This is a solution that works well using, say, 

Microsoft Teams or a similar service.



When taking Fifty/Fifty in a video meeting, 
it is important to keep in mind that the 
person sharing their screen must also 

remember to share their computer's sound 
with the other participants. 

In Microsoft Teams, this is done by 
checking the "Include computer sound" 
box when sharing your screen. Since the 

sessions include many videos, it is 
important to remember to activate this 

function.



With the help of this step-by-step guide, 
you and your board can easily get started 

using Microsoft Teams.



Invite all board members to a Teams meeting



The person hosting the Teams meeting should be the board 
member registered as the main user of the Fifty/Fifty course and 
hence the person who signs in to www.fifty-fifty.nu using their e-
mail address. 

http://www.fifty-fifty.nu/


It can be a good idea for the main user to sign in to the course 
before the Teams meeting and to have their browser open on 
the Fifty/Fifty page.



Once the Teams meeting has started and all participants have 
joined, as meeting host select the screen sharing function.



Select the browser where you are signed in to the course.



In this step, the "Include computer sound" function must also be 
checked so that all participants can hear the audio of the videos 
included in the course.



Ask all participants to turn off their microphones when not 
talking to avoid any distracting noises.



Once your screen has been shared, simply start the course. 
Good luck!


